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l ! L X r n - [ z - & L  Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 
To: Lisa Bennett 

Cc: 
Subject: RE: Withdrawal of Confidentiality Requests - 100001-El 

.” ~~ l_l__..._.-_._..__I_. ~ 

Monday, February 08, 2010 1:41 PM 

Marguerite McLean; Michael Barrett; Larry Harris; Ann Cole 

Sorry for the delay in response. Per this e-mail, w e  will declassified and forwarded to the docket file. Thank 
you  for your help. 

From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2010 4:50 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Kimberley Pena; Michael Barrett; Larry Harris 
Subject: RE: Withdrawal of Confidentiality Requests - 100001-E1 

They can be declassified 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-413-6230 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:50 PM 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Cc: Kirnberley Pena; Michael Barrett 
Subject: withdrawal of Confidentiality Requests - 100001-E1 

Lisa, 
we rec’d. a letter from TECO/Beasley [see attachment to e-mail] advising that the 
confidential documents listed on your 19/49/09 letter can be withdrawn as being 
confidential. 
Should confidential DNs 01 968-08,09900-08,04049-08,05097-08, and 06090-08 
be declassified and placed in the public docket file ? or be returned to surce ? 

Confidential DN 07993-07 on your list had been previously returned to source. 
Cj&wguerite. 
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